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Algebra II   Class Worksheet  #1   Unit 8

    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

3.  When will the ball be 644 feet above the ground?



  

Algebra II   Class Worksheet  #1   Unit 8

    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

3.  When will the ball be 644 feet above the ground?

Find t, if h = 644.



  

Algebra II   Class Worksheet  #1   Unit 8

    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

3.  When will the ball be 644 feet above the ground?

Find t, if h = 644.

This time you are given a value of h and are asked to find t.
    Step 1: Substitute the given value of h into the equation.
    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.
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This time you are given a value of h and are asked to find t.
    Step 1: Substitute the given value of h into the equation.
    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.
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0 = 4t2 – 40t – 25

t =
40 ±1600



  

Algebra II   Class Worksheet  #1   Unit 8

    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
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The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
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                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.

0 = 4t2 – 40t – 25

t =
40 ±1600 – (4)(4)(-25)
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above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
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                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.

0 = 4t2 – 40t – 25

t =
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above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

h = -16t2 + 160t + 500

Find t, if h = 400.

5.   When will the ball be 400 feet above the ground?
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    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
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ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

h = -16t2 + 160t + 500

Find t, if h = 400.

5.   When will the ball be 400 feet above the ground?

400 = -16t2 + 160t + 500

0 = -16t2 + 160t + 100

This time you are given a value of h and are asked to find t.
    Step 1: Substitute the given value of h into the equation.
    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.

0 = 4t2 – 40t – 25

t =
40 ±

8

1600 – (4)(4)(-25)
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above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

h = -16t2 + 160t + 500

Find t, if h = 400.

5.   When will the ball be 400 feet above the ground?

400 = -16t2 + 160t + 500

0 = -16t2 + 160t + 100

This time you are given a value of h and are asked to find t.
    Step 1: Substitute the given value of h into the equation.
    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

h = -16t2 + 160t + 500

Find t, if h = 400.

5.   When will the ball be 400 feet above the ground?

400 = -16t2 + 160t + 500

0 = -16t2 + 160t + 100

This time you are given a value of h and are asked to find t.
    Step 1: Substitute the given value of h into the equation.
    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.

0 = 4t2 – 40t – 25

t =
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

h = -16t2 + 160t + 500

Find t, if h = 400.

5.   When will the ball be 400 feet above the ground?

400 = -16t2 + 160t + 500

0 = -16t2 + 160t + 100

This time you are given a value of h and are asked to find t.
    Step 1: Substitute the given value of h into the equation.
    Step 2:  Solve for t.  You may be able to use the factoring method to 
                  solve for t.  If that ‘won’t work’, use the quadratic formula.

0 = 4t2 – 40t – 25
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

h = -16t2 + 160t + 500

Find t, if h = 400.
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We have determined 
that the  ball hits the 
ground in 12.5 seconds.
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
     t = 0 until the ball hits the ground.

t
0
1
2
3
4
5
6

h t
7
8
9

10
11
12

12.5

h
500

0
900

4 8 12 16
t (seconds)

400

200

600

800

h (feet)

Now we will add the 
other points to  
complete the graph.

644
756
836
884

884

836

                Graphing a Second Degree Function                
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The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
     t = 0 until the ball hits the ground.
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).
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The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
     t = 0 until the ball hits the ground.
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
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ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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    A steel ball is propelled upward from a point that is 500 feet 
above the ground with an initial velocity of 160 feet per second.  
The equation h = -16t2 + 160t + 500 expresses the height of the 
ball, h, (in feet) as a function of the time, t, (in seconds).

8.  Sketch a graph of this function from 
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